
From: ssn mar 
Sent: 11 March 2023 12:44 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/0634/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Camden has been hit hard by tree felling due to HS2 and other developments.  
Please refrain from cutting down mature trees.  
Pollution is killing 40 000 a year and making many others ill. ULEZ is not 
enough. Keep mature trees, let them self seed and plant saplings as well, not 
instead of, so we have a chance of breathing better air in London. 
Thank you  
Yours 
S Marshall 
 
 


